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From: MacDonald, Terry 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2008 11:43 AM 
To: Bauman, Robert; Bethany Sanchez; Brian Peters; Cathie Madden; Cecelia Gore; Gartner, Thomas; 
Heather Dummer Combs; Higgins, Mario; James A Hiller; Kammholz, Craig; Leo Ries; Mahan, Steven; 
Marcus White; Mike Soika; Murphy, Michael; Osterman, Jeffrey; Ray Schmidt; 'Sign language 
Interpreter'; Vincent Lyles; Werra, Garry; Zalben, Barry 
Subject: Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board and Finance Subcommittee meetings scheduled for 
December 11, 2008 have been cancelled. 
To All Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board Members,  Finance Subcommittee Members, Staff 
and Interested Persons:
 
The Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board and Finance Subcommittee meetings scheduled for December 
11, 2008 have been cancelled.
 
See you in January 2009.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant
City of Milwaukee, City Clerk's Office
200 East Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
414-286-2233
Fax: 414-286-3456 
Terry.Macdonald@milwaukee.gov
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